
The Board of Directors conducts ESG training 

 On December 2, 2020, China Nuclear Energy Technology 

Corporation limited invited ESG professional consultant, 

CECEP to provide training to the Board of Directors. The 

meeting was held online in sync with Beijing and Hong Kong. 

The meeting provided the Board with a deeper understanding of 

the new requirements for the ESG reporting implemented by the 

Hong Kong Stock Exchange in 2021 and reflects the Board's 

emphasis on corporate social responsibility, environmental 

conservation and governance. The Board of Directors will take 

the initiative to increase its endeavor and will pose a 

positive impact on the company's business stability and 

reputation.   

Mr. Zhao Yixin, Chairman and Executive Director of the Board 

of Directors, Mr. Liu Genyu, Executive Director and Vice 

Chairman, Mr. Fu Zhigang, Executive Director and CEO, Mr. 

Tang Jianhua, Executive Director and COO, Mr. Li Jinying, Ms. 

Jian Qing, Mr. Wu Yuanchen, Independent Non-Executive 

Director Mr. Kang Xinquan, Mr. Tian Aiping, Mr. Chen Jialing, 

Mr. Wang Jimin and senior executives attended the training. 

 



 


